Hello, Sirs / Madams,
It has just come to our attention that you are planning to cut the MCFSC budget by up to 75%.

With all due respect, given the current drought conditions which have only increased the likelihood of another
massive fire coming through, this action flies in the face of all our community efforts at preparation.

We have been proactive with a variety of mitigating actions for avoiding such a catastrophe, so we are registering our
support maintaining the MCFSC budget at $100,000. Please, join us in maintaining this critical partnership.

Most Sincerely,
Jack McGuire & Isabel Izquierdo
Brooktrails



